
The Girls inThe Girls in
Engineering andEngineering and

Robotics SymposiumRobotics Symposium
Being female in Robotics is no longer an

oddity – but there are unique elements that
girls bring to robotics that need reflection

and celebration. This symposium is a
chance for the girls of FTC to see how their

involvement impacts their careers in
engineering and robotics, as well as learn

how best to utilize their knowledge to
improve their futures. 

4 TRACKS:
1) Role Models- How have others
succeeded? What can you learn from them?
2) Next Step- What's next? How can you
pursue this in college?
3) Workshops- Gain some technical
knowledge in workshops taught by experts!
4) Celebrate- What do you bring to the
table as a woman?

INCLUDING:
A Guide to Soldering
Public Speaking
Professionals from WPI

AND MORE!

October 1st, 2022
Andover High School
9:00am - 4:30pm
For more information visit:

www.andoverrobotics.com/gears

TO REGISTER:
*Registration
closes on 
 September 25th!


